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1lth PFebruary, 1947,

Dear Sir,

I have to scquaint you I am inlormed by
the Ministry of Transport thet the steam trawlers
"SEA MONARCH" end "WILLIAM HANEAM" have been
repurchased by the Dinas Steam Trawling Co. Lid.,
end in the circumstences I shall be glucd if you
will ascertain and let me know what arran;ements
are proposed to be made for the submisaion of
these vessels to the surveys necessary for
~¢lass maintenance.

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comulttee.
' - © 2019
The Secretary, L &) U L Y

LIVERPOOL.
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